
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 

WASHINGTON PARK DISTRICT AND WASHINGTON PARK  

DISTRICT FOUNDATION 

November 10, 2022 5:30PM 

Washington Park District, 105 S. Spruce St., Washington, IL 

 

Regular Meeting 
 

1.0 Call to Order 

 The special meeting of the Washington Park District Board of Commissioners, Tazewell County, 

Illinois was held on November 10, 2022 at the Washington Park District office located at 105 S. 

Spruce Street, Washington, Illinois. President Bremner called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

Commissioners present were:  Lorelei Cox, Jeff Schultz, Matt Moehle, Herb Knoblauch.  Also 

present was Foundation Secretary Brian Tibbs. 

 

2.0 Petition and Public Comment 

Amy Kinsinger and Jim Beuster introduced themselves to the board. 

   

3.0  New Business 

• Amy Kinsinger and Jim Beuster stated they were interested in pickleball and wanted to try 

to find ways to help develop courts in town 

• The board was updated on the possible pickleball court development and plans from 

Farnsworth group 

• Location for the courts was discussed and pros/cons of the location and its proximity to the 

ball fields 

• Project cost estimates were discussed. 

• Funding was discussed and possible grant opportunities both locally and nationally 

• We will continue to try to raise the necessary money to fund this project by 

donations/community contributions 

   .  

4.0  Adjournment 

• A motion was made at 6:30 p.m. to adjourn from the regular meeting. (Moehle, Cox; C-Un)  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Brian Tibbs, Secretary 

Washington Park District Foundation 

 


